
 

 

April 15, 2025 

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Caregivers, 

We would like to inform you that work has begun on the well system at Dorion Public 
School. This important project is being completed to ensure the long-term safety and 
reliability of our water system. 

While all water services at the school—such as restrooms, handwashing, and 
dishwashing—will remain in operation, there may be brief and occasional disruptions 
during the repair process. Out of an abundance of caution, potable drinking water will 
be provided for all students and staff beginning April 28th. 

We kindly ask families to send students to school with a refillable water bottle each 
day. A limited number of reusable bottles will be available at the school for those who 
need one. 

Contractors will be working on-site, and all necessary precautions will be taken to 
ensure the safety of students and staff. We appreciate your patience and understanding 
while this important work takes place. We will continue to provide updates on progress 
and timelines as they become available. If anything changes, we will share that 
information with you right away. 

Thank you for your continued support and for helping us keep Dorion Public School a 
safe and caring place for all. 

Sincerely,  

Jennifer Rissanen 
Vice-Principal 
Dorion Public School 
 

 


